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12th September 2023 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
At the beginning of each academic year, we renew and reissue our Home / School Agreement as a way of re-
establishing the partnership between the school and yourselves.  This very important document outlines how 
we as a school will work with you and your child to ensure that their social, emotional, academic and spiritual 
needs are met.  In signing the agreement we are each making a commitment to fulfil our responsibilities and 
play a critical part in your child’s development, recognising that without this partnership, it isn’t possible. 
 
Each year, we issue a revised version of the agreement. This week, your child’s class teacher (Years 1-6) will 
introduce the home/school agreement with them, explaining to them their roles and responsibilities and then 
sign two copies of this agreement together, making a commitment to each other.  Both of these copies will 
then be sent home.  We ask that when these do come home, you read through the agreement with your child 
and sign both copies.  One copy should then be returned to school and the other kept at home. 
 
If you feel unable to sign the agreement, please discuss this with your child’s class teacher. I’m sure that you’ll 
agree that a happy and successful school can only exist with extremely high levels of trust between children, 
parents and staff. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mr A Cooke 
Headteacher 
 

 

 
 


